
November 19, 2020     
  
Dear Mayors and Councillors of Osoyoos, Oliver, Penticton, Summerland, and Directors 
of the Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen, 

Dear MP Cannings & MP Albas and  MLA Ashton, 
  
Re: planned rollout of 5G (fifth generation technology) wireless networks  
  
Lately there has been significant activity regarding 5G in the form of new antenna 
installations (micro and macro) and media coverage in Canadian communities, which 
prove negative biological effects to humans, fauna and flora. 
As an elected member, it is assumed that you are informed about, and/or are concerned 
with, the health and well-being of your constituents. 
  
I have already presented much information via letters to the editor, e-mails, a 
complimentary book “Hidden Dangers, How governments, telecoms and electric power 
utilities suppress the truth about the know hazards of electro-magnetic field (EMF) 
radiation” by Captain Jerry G. Flynn, retired Electronic Warfare Specialist, and I have 
talked to some of you personally. 
  
On October-15-20 I sent you a questionnaire in order to get an understanding of your 
knowledge about all aspects of the wireless 5G roll-out. 
Unfortunately, and as expected, I did not receive one response. 
  
As an elected official, you owe your constituents your personal position with regard to 
the subject at issue. 
Nevertheless, I do assume that more information is needed, not only for the innocent 
general public but also for you as our elected officials who are responsible for the health 
and well-being of your constituents. 
  
Further to Prof. Johansson’s 20/10/2020 testimony, please accept another testimony 
letter from Dr. Anthony Miller, an independent renowned Canadian medical doctor and 
EMR expert (attachment) 
  
Please take note of all the information that has been presented to you and the media so 
far and please place them into a special file for your future reference, especially since I 
will be submitting a Resolution to Council as a Delegation on this matter. 
More testimonies will be sent to you in the near future. 
  
Please do not ignore my submissions and letters to editors. 
I will soon prove to you that our federal government and our Provincial Health Officer 
are misleading Canadians with the outdated (2009) so-called  Safety Code 6, claiming 
that even a child exposed to cell phone use 24/7/365 will experience no negative health 
effects. My proof will be based on independent science that has, so far, been ignored 
(indeed, cherry picked and left out) by Health Canada and the Federal and Provincial 
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http://c4st.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/Safety-Code-6.pdf


Health Officers.  
  
I very much hope that you will start to actively take note of this important issue and act 
accordingly. 
If not already, you will soon be fully informed and well aware of the dangers associated 
with wireless technology.  
To proceed without caution could lead to you, as officials, being held accountable for the 
damages to public health from wireless technology due to serious management failures 
in a gross breach of duty of care. 
Decision-makers who fail to protect public health should be held personally responsible 
for serious breach of duty and put on notice for betraying public trust by ignoring 
independent peer-reviewed evidences of the hazards of RF/EMF from wireless 
technologies. 
  
There is no excuse for officials saying, “We can’t do anything, it’s a federal issue!” As 
stated above, our federal government is not acting in the best interests of Canadians. 
Health Canada, along with Federal and Provincial Health Officers are ignoring 
thousands of studies which prove negative biological effects! 
I again refer to BC Public Health Act, section 83 which clearly mandates that you, as 
elected officials, must take action when you become "aware of a health hazard or 
health impediment within" your jurisdiction. 
It is not only the 5G rollout but the unrestrained imposition of microwave transceiver 
infrastructure that is at issue here, with no attention to the manner by which large 
segments of vulnerable inhabitants are exposed to and adversely affected by their 
polarized power densities and waveforms. Referring to the fact that it is a federal issue 
actually pre-empted by Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada (ISED) 
does not relieve you of taking action.  
Pressure must be placed onto Health Canada which has been ignoring the 2015 
Standing Committee on Health (HESA) report, entitled “Radiofrequency 
Electromagnetic Radiation and the Health of Canadians.”  recommendations. HESA’s 
mandate was to study and report on all matters relating to Health Canada’s Safety Code 
6. During hearings, the ten MP member panel heard from both sides of the issue 
including leading scientists and doctors from around the world, Health Canada and the 
Canadian Wireless Telecommunications Association.  
Health Canada’s short response to HESA’s report and its final 12 recommendations 
reiterated the government’s stance that “protecting the health of Canadians and their 
environment is a core function of the Government”; however, the government has 
refused to take any actionable steps on any of the report’s recommendations. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Hans Karow, MEng, SCS 
102 Forestbrook Place 
Penticton BC V2A 7N4 
  
Attachment: Dr. A. Miller February 4, 2020 testimony & Curriculum Vitae
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https://www.bclaws.ca/civix/document/id/lc/billsprevious/4th38th:gov23-2#section83
http://www.c4st.org/images/hesa-2015/412_HESA_Rpt13-e.pdf
http://www.c4st.org/images/hesa-2015/412_HESA_Rpt13-e.pdf
http://www.c4st.org/images/hesa-2015/412_HESA_Rpt13-e.pdf
http://c4st.org/hesa-2015-recommendations/

